' Division of Finance and Administration /' ;‘tq
A message from Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancelfor * '-5‘

Mary Lou D. Ortiz

*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who
do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear DFA employees,

Thank you for attending the 2nd Annual DFA Team Building Summer event. It was wonderful to
gather as a division to celebrate DFA's contributions to the campus. | am pleased to share photos
(UClInetlID required) from the event. In the spirit of continuous improvement, | encourage you to
provide feedback regarding the event.

Event Photos Photo Booth Photos Feedback Survey

Sincerely,

Mary Lou D. Ortiz
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Finance & Administration
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Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor

455 Aldrich Hall
Invine, CA 92697-1025
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